
From:

Subject: RE: Covid case, UoA - notified 30/1/2021
Date: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 5:23:28 pm
Attachments: image003.png

image004.jpg
image005.png

Thanks , much appreciated

 

From: @tec.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 5:18 pm
To: @auckland.ac.nz>; @tec.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Covid case, UoA - notified 30/1/2021
 
Hi 
Thank you for your email and for notifying us. 
You clearly have strong links with ARPHS which is crucial as you work through the case and contact identification/classification process.  
 
If you need support from the TEC please let us know. 
 

We are releasing tonight a toolkit (via the bulletin) to take effect on the 8th of February 2022.  I suggest you focus on working with ARPHS as you are,  and follow their direct guidance right
now.
Given our interactions with UoA  we know you are very well prepared and you have strong systems and processes in place.
We wish you all the best as you traverse this.  If you are struggling or need assistance or advice, please be in touch with us.
 
Kind regards

 
 

 

@tec.govt.nz
PO Box 27-048, Wellington 6141, New Zealand
www.tec.govt.nz

This email is only intended to be read by the named recipient.  It may contain information which is confidential, proprietary or the subject of
legal privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient you must delete this email and may not use any information contained in it.  Legal
privilege is not waived because you have read this email.

 
 
 

From: @auckland.ac.nz] 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 4:59 pm
To: @tec.govt.nz>; @tec.govt.nz>
Subject: FW: Covid case, UoA - notified 30/1/2021
 
Hi there both, just letting you know about a Covid case at UoA as per our processes (our first being treated as likely Omicron).  I am working though information with our team and contact
tracing requirements with ARPHS currently.  We have a number of staff and students who are now staying away from campus and being tested or monitoring their symptoms.
 
Locations of interest currently are as listed here
https://www.auckland.ac.nz/en/news/notices/2022/university-locations-of-interest.html
 
The case is a PhD student, in our Faculty of Science (research work only)
 
Any further information you would like, please let me know.
 
Regards

 
--

https://auckland.ac.nz/hsw
 
Health, Safety and Wellbeing Service
Waipapa Taumata Rau | The University of Auckland
 

 

Private Bag 92019, Auckland Mail Centre, Auckland, 1142, New Zealand
 
This message contains information that may be privileged or confidential and is the property of the University of Auckland. It is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorised to print,
retain, copy, disseminate, distribute, or use this message or any part thereof. If you receive this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of this message.
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In future, can we communicate and
collaborate on Microsoft Teams?
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